ST. MARY SCHOOL

DATE: MARCH 15, 2018

TO: PARENTS/GUARDIANS

FROM: MS. LEPORE

RE: WEEKLY MEMO

Thank you to the committee who put together the Father/Daughter Dance! (Beth Berardis, Alison Costabile, Jess Karten, Sarah Pereira and Nichole Soscia) The girls and their dads had a wonderful time!

Thank you to Tania Rosa for coordinating the Book Fair this year and to Jess Karten, Daina May, Judy Paplauskas, Tracy Sherman and Nichole Soscia for helping to set up and work the fair! Thank you to Ashley Nasser for helping us open up the Book Fair on Thursday for the students to do their final shopping!

Thank you to Jen Buttaro for coordinating the Ice Cream Social and to Ashley Nasser and Dana Sherman for scooping lots of ice cream!

Our next school Mass is Tuesday, March 20th. Grade 2 will host this Mass. Please join us if you can.

Reminders:

PTG Meeting, Monday, March 19 School Mass, Tuesday, March 20 Out of Uniform, Wednesday, March 21 to benefit The Izzy Foundation Stations of the Cross, Friday, March 23

Attached to this memo:

Reader's Choice Voting March Aftercare Newsletter

We need Big 50 Prizes for our ticket. Please let us know if you are able help us with this! All donations must be in the office by Monday, March 19.

Our next School Mass on a Sunday is April 22 at 9:30. What a wonderful reception we received from the parishioners! Please join us if you can.

Congratulations to our Junior Boys Basketball team, who played an outstanding game last night to beat St Joseph's and earn a spot in the playoffs! Three of our 5 basketball teams have made the playoffs! See schedule below.

Sat	March 17	Boys Junior Division	12:30	St Mary	VS	Blessed Sacrament	@	LaSalle
		Girls Junior Division	3:00	St Mary	vs	Good Shepherd	@	Bay View
Sun	March 18	Boys Grammar Division	12:00	St Mary	VS	St Philomena	@	LaSalle

VOTE FOR *2018* *READERS CHOICE

Vote for us as a 2018 Providence Journal Readers' Choice!

We made it to the top five in The Providence Journal Readers' Choice Awards and need your help to win! Vote everyday Till March 21 54 17

Vote for us now!

Providence Journal.com/Readers Choice

Kids/Education - Private Schools - St. Mary's School Entertainment/Leisure - Feast/Festival/Fair - St. Mary's Feast

YOU COULD WINT \$500

March After Care Newsletter

"March goes in like a lion and out like a lamb", wow was last Friday the perfect example of that! We hope everyone had a dry and **safe** weekend! This month in after care, we will review the following topics, Dr. Seuss, Saint. Patrick's Day, Lent, Good Friday, Palm Sunday, the weather, and the trait of the month, cooperation. We have also started to make decorations for the gym and cafeteria for *The Little Mermaid*.

This month, for our bulletin board "kindness is golden" there is a pot of gold- but it's empty! For every act of kindness a child does **in aftercare** their name will go on a gold coin and put in the pot... the child with the <u>most</u> coins at the end of the month, will get a free ice cream at lunch time.

Dates to remember:

★ Friday, March 16: Saint Patrick's Day Celebration (some leprechaun fun, followed by green snacks)

Reminders:

- ★ Toys from home are **not** allowed in aftercare, *this includes slime*. We have plenty of activities and toys to play with at school. If your child has toys in their backpacks from home, the toys are to stay in their bags until pickup. We would greatly appreciate your help on this matter. We are not responsible for lost or broken toys.
- ★ When leaving from aftercare, please do not let anyone in the building in passing. Everyone must ring the bell to be let in by a staff member. We understand you may know the child or the parents, but it is important that we know who is in the building at all times. This is for the safety of the children and the staff.